LI/

South Caralina
Department of Transportation

DMO0501

Hune &, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO GROUP LEADERS AND CONSULTANTS

SUBJECT: Title Sheet

The “SUMMARY OF ESTIMATED QUANTITIES™ will be placed on sheet 2 of
the plans. Sheet 2 is also to contain the detailed “summary of quantities™ that is presently
detailed on the bending detail sheet. This change is to take effect for the Septernber 2001
jetting. This will eliminate the need for resigning signatures on the title sheet when
changes are necessary, after initial signing of plans. This will help when city councils are
involved.

Plans already detailed need not be changed unless a quantity change is necessary.

<

dy R. Cannon, P.E.
Brdge Design Engineet

cc: Assistant Bridge Design Engineers
Bridge Construction Engineer
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